
PUBLIC MEETING 
 

Review of Alternatives: 
Essex Junction Train Station  
Access and Circulation Study  

We Want to Hear from You! 

7:00 PM 
Tuesday, January 26, 2016 

The Village of Essex Junction and the 
Chittenden County Regional Planning 
Commission are sponsoring a public 
meeting to review alternatives 
presented in October for improving the 
Amtrak train station area in Essex 
Junction.  

Essex Junction Village Office 
2 Lincoln Street, Essex Junction 

 
The study area includes Railroad Avenue, Ivy Lane and the 

immediate area around the Amtrak train station 

 
 

 If you are unable to attend and have comments/questions, please contact Christine Forde, Senior Transportation 
Planner, Chittenden County Regional Planning Commission, 846-4490 or cforde@ccrpcvt.org. 

mailto:cforde@ccrpcvt.org

